
Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

EMERGENCY  

CHILD CARE  

PROGRAM 

Supporting Health Care Workers, First Responders, and Essential Workers 

If you are an essential worker on the frontlines of responding to the COVID-19 health crisis, you 

may be eligible for free or low-cost child care through the Emergency Child Care Program.  

Emergency Child Care supports healthcare workers and first responders in San Joaquin County.  

Child care is offered for 0-12 yrs of age 
 Full and part-day care available 
 Small group settings  
 Care is aligned with CDC COVID-19 

Health Department childcare 
guidelines. 

Go to www.frrcsj.org to complete your request with 
our easy 3-step application process.  You may submit 
all forms safely via email to Raksan Kasem-Houy at 
rhouy@frrcsj.org or Elva Lopez at elopez@frrcsj.org  
If you are in need of printed forms please call us at 
(209) 948-1553.  For child care referrals to licensed 
providers call 209-461-2908 or email 
referralhotline@frrcsj.org 

Funding and child care slots are limited and  

available through June 30, 2020. 
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